
 
Calderwood Calendar:  

 22/12/23: School closes at 12pm 

 08/01/24: School reopens  

 Term 3 Family Calendar 

 

Calderwood Communication:  
 Christmas Holidays Social Story 

 Triple P Parenting Programme Opportunity at Calderwood 

 If you are interested or someone in your family is interested in volunteering at Calderwood, the first 

step is to gain a PVG, you can download a form here.  

 In January we welcome Miss Peat, who will join us as part of our Primary 1 pupil support champ team. 

 In term 3, January – April we will have the following routines: 

- P4-7 break: 10:25am-10:40am 

- P1-3 break: 10:45-11:00am 

- P4-7 lunch: 12:00-12:45pm 

- P1-3 lunch: 12:45pm-1:30pm 
 

Calderwood Construction:  
 You can find extension plans and drone footage here. 

 Works Completed in the Week  

- GF slab poured.  

- School pitch fence removed.  

 Two Week Look Ahead: 

- Prepare for Christmas shut down and locking up of site.  

- Continue roof install  

- Trim trail work ongoing  

- Pitch fencing install ongoing.  

- Continue 1st floor SFS  

- Take muck offsite 18/12/23 – 19/12/23  

 
Calderwood Compliments: 

 Our clans have all enjoyed their Christmas Parties over the past two weeks. Thank you to the Parent 

Council for providing our Christmas Party food and snacks, and for organising a visit and present from 

Santa and Mrs Claus for our Primary 1 and 2 clans.  

 A huge well done to our Primary 2-7 clans who entertained our community at Christmas Around the 

World last Friday.  

 Merry Christmas from our choir! 

 Our Primary 4 clans held their own Christmas Fayre this week, selling items they designed and create 

as part of their interdisciplinary learning. 

 

It’s hard to believe that we have had our third Christmas together at Calderwood, time really does fly. As a 

community, we have achieved so much together in such a short space of time and I am forever grateful to our 

champions, for all they do, to make a difference for our children. Thank you to our families and the community 

for your continued support, it is greatly appreciated. I hope you all enjoy the holiday period and I can’t wait to 

see where 2024 takes us! 

Miss Burton  
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